

August 8, 1977

Carl W. Dabelstein 8209 W. 78th Street Overland Park, Kans.

Dear Carl:

We at KSGL were very pleased to get the report of your receiving our signal on July 31, 1977. The information contained in your report was correct. We are a new station, having bought the rights from KBUL to its frequency of 900 KHz. KBUL bought KWBB and is now broadcasting on 1410 KHz.

I am sending you an insert that we sent out to churches to announce the beginning of our broadcasting.

Thank you for your letter.

Morbert acherton

Norbert Atherton CET Chief Engineer